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UNITED NATIONS
EcoroMaC CoMMISSION FOR EUROPE

The Execative Secretary

Under—é‘ecrérg{y-genemr

Ref: ECE/TRAN/S05T2005/L

Lo -~ —

B Tﬁjﬁ/{% /455 Yasigary 2005

Dear Mr. Ambassador,

I take pleasure in informing you that the 42nd session of the Steering Comumittes of
the Trans-European Motorway Project (TEM) held on 29 November — 1 December 2004 at
Geneva, teking into account its expanded activities and the staff sitwation of the TEM Project
Central Office in Warsaw, Poland, asked the UNECE as its Executing Agency to send 2 kind
request to the Slovak Govermment conceming the extension of Mr, Marian Hantak’s
assignment to the above Qffice as the Project Manager until 31 December 2008,

Therefore, [ would greatly appreciate it if, through your good offices, the attached
letter regarding this matter could be transmitted to the Minister of Foreign Affairs of your
country, Mr. Eduvard Kukan.

Using this opportunity, T would like to express my appreciadon to the Slovak
Government for the continmous support extended ta the TEM Project.

Please accept, Mr. Ambassador, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Yours sincerely,

Brigita Sch%

His Excellency
Ambassador Kélmén PETOCZ _
Permanent Mission of the Slovak Republic
1o the Office of the United Nations
and other interpational organizations
at Geneva
Chemin de PAncienne route 9
Case postale 160
1218 Grand-Saconnex
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